
 

Pleasant Manor Post 

June 2025 

Celebrating 
June 

Music with 
Mendelt 
June 5 

Music Therapy 
with Molly 

June 7 

Fathers Day 
Fiesta Week 
June 8 - 15 

Ingrid's Africa
Trip 

Slideshow 
June 18 

Farm Animal 
Visit 

June 25 

Music with 
Germaine 
June 25 

Catholic Mass 
June 6 & 27 

Happy June Birthday 
To... 

Judy Mansfield… June 7th 

Werner Fast…  June 20th 

Heritage Place Newsletter 
Preacher’s Ponderings 

In the church calendar, June 

marks the season of Pentecost 

and the giving of God’s Spirit to 

his people. It is both a comfort to 

us as individuals, God’s presence 

in our lives, and also an 

empowering of community as the 

formation of the Church. But more 

so, it is the promise of God’s 

presence with and in us. Saint 

Hildegard von Bingen writes, “I am 

the fiery life of the Divine essence: 

I am flame above the beauty of the 

fields; I shine in the waters; I burn 

in the sun, the moon, and the 

stars. And, with the airy wind, I 

quicken all things vitally by an 

unseen, all-sustaining life.” May 

we experience the life giving 

presence of God’s spirit and be 

strengthened in our faith. 

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead 

“Any 
man can 

be a 
father, 
but it 
takes 

someone 
special 
to be a 
dad.” 

~ Anne Geddes 

Farm Week
Get ready for a fun-filled Farm Week this June! Residents can visit with local 
farm animals outside, enjoying the chance to see and touch a variety of 
animals. We'll be churning butter, painting with mud and reminiscing 
about life on the farm through shared stories and memories. Join us for a 
week of hands-on activities and heartwarming moments celebrating farm life! 

Meet Luca - Our Summer
Maintenance Student! 

We’re excited to welcome Luca 
to the team this summer as he 

assists our maintenance 
department! 

Luca is currently studying 
Psychology at Fredonia State 
University, where he also plays 
for the university's hockey team. 

Before college, he was a 
member - and captain - of the

Kirkland Lake Junior A 
hockey team. 

When he’s not studying or 
playing hockey, Luca enjoys his 

favorite meal: spaghetti and 
meatballs. Looking ahead, he 

aspires to become a firefighter.
Let’s give Luca a warm welcome 

and wish him a great summer 
with us! 

Meet Jane Durotoye - Director of Care 
My name is Jane Durotoye. 

I am truly excited to join this amazing team and contribute to making 

a meaningful impact in the lives of our seniors as the new Director of 

Care. I bring with me a wealth of experience rooted in my nursing 

background, particularly in geriatric care. 

I have had the privilege of serving in a supervisory RN role for over 

four years at one of the Region of Peel’s long-term care facilities. I 

have also spent seven rewarding years as a Community Care 

Coordinator (Case Manager) with Alberta Health Services, 

supporting individuals in the community and facilities. 

In addition to my clinical background, I hold a degree in Ministry and 

Counseling from Alberta Bible College. I look forward to supporting 

our spiritual care team and residents as they navigate their spiritual 

journeys, in alignment with Radiant Care Home’s core values. 

I am passionate about caring for seniors and enjoy spending time 

with them. In my free time, I love reading, sightseeing, and visiting 

farms - I have a deep appreciation for farming and the outdoors. I’m

looking forward to getting to know each of you and working together 

in this meaningful service to humanity. 

Jane can be reached at ext. 3229 and janed@radiantcare.net



 
 

 

Pleasant Manor Post  
June 2025 

Celebrating 
June 

 

Music with 
Mendelt 
June 5 

 
 

Hymn Sing 
with Stephen 
June 10 & 24 

 
 

Father’s Day 
Social 

June 11 
 

 

Katie Reimer 
and Friends 
Sing Along 

June 18 
 
 

First Day of 
Summer 
June 20 

 
 

Catholic Mass 
June 6 & 27 

 
 

Game Night 
June 6 &13 

o Mary Janzen - 5th  

o Jacqueline Wynychuk - 5th  

o Vivian Wiens - 5th  

o Shirley Wiens - 12th  

o Sonja Kelling - 16th 

o Helen Janzen - 17th  

o Kenneth Beckett - 21st  

o Ingrid Regier - 22nd  

o Robert Hummel - 23rd  

o Anna Klassen - 25th  

o Velma Friesen - 26th  

o Hedwig Braun - 29th  

o Helen Levchuk - 30th  

 

Happy June Birthday To…  

“Any 
man can 

be a 
father, 
but it 
takes 

someone 
special 
to be a 
dad.” 

 

~ Anne Geddes 

Maintenance Student  
 

Meet Luca - Our Summer 
Maintenance Student! 

We’re excited to welcome Luca 
to the team this summer as he 

assists our maintenance 
department! 

Luca is currently studying 
Psychology at Fredonia State 
University, where he also plays 
for the university's hockey team. 

Before college, he was a 
member - and captain - of the 

Kirkland Lake Junior A 
hockey team, showcasing his 

leadership both on 
and off the ice. 

When he’s not studying or 
playing hockey, Luca enjoys his 

favorite meal: spaghetti and 
meatballs. Looking ahead, he 

aspires to become a firefighter- 
Let’s give Luca a warm welcome 

and wish him a great summer 
with us! 

 

Game Night Info 
 

We will be taking a summer break from FRIDAY NIGHT GAMES 
NIGHT and FRIDAY NIGHT PIZZA & GAMES NIGHT. 

We will have games night on June 6th;  
our last pizza and games night will be on June 13th. 

Games night will resume in the Fall. 
Thank you for your support and attendance.  We had lots of fun. 

You're welcome to play with your group anytime in the 
OV Chapel providing it is not booked for other functions. Enjoy 
Rummycub, euchre, crokinole, Quirkel, etc. with your friends. 

Have a great summer! ~ Games Night Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Preacher’s Ponderings 
 

In the church calendar, June marks the season of Pentecost 

and the giving of God’s Spirit to his people. It is both a comfort 

to us as individuals, God’s presence in our lives and also an 

empowering of community as the formation of the Church. But 

more so, it is the promise of God’s presence with and in us. 

Saint Hildegard von Bingen writes, “I am the fiery life of the 

Divine essence: I am flame above the beauty of the fields; 

I shine in the waters; I burn in the sun, the moon, and the stars. 

And, with the airy wind, I quicken all things vitally by an 

unseen, all-sustaining life.” 

 

May we experience the life-giving presence of God’s spirit and 

be strengthened in our faith. 
 
 

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead 

Father’s Day Social 
 

All Dads are invited to join us 
to celebrate Father’s Day on 

June 11. There will be 
doughnuts and Tim Hortons 

coffee as well as a short 
program. See the calendar 

for times and location! 


